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File No: 1134
Government of India

IFCI Ltd
Legal Department

IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place New Delhi

Dated: 23/11/2022

To

Shri sagar sisodiya
1 matruchaya lekhanagar 
walwadi dhule gondur road	
424002

Registration Number : IFCIL/R/E/22/00055

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide
letter dated 22/11/2022 and to say that
as far as IFCI Ltd. is concerned, please refer
to IFCIs Staff Regulations 1974 in response to the query raised vide present RTI
Application, which is available on the website of IFCI Ltd. However, since the
subject matter of the present application pertains to IFIN Ltd. we are transferring the
same u/s 6(3) of the RTI Act, 2005 to IFIN Ltd. for appropriate disposal..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Sapna Jain
FAA & DGM
Address: IFCI TowerNehru Place New Delhi
Phone No.: 011-41732225






Yours faithfully







(
Varinder Malik)
CPIO & AGM-LAW 
Phone No.: 41732553 

Email : varinder.malik@ifciltd.com


